
Hello,

My wife and I would like to fully support the development of the Manly Boatshed - DA2020/0514.

The proposal will benefit a number of constituents.

1. This site is ideally located for the large community of people who walk from Manly to Balgowlah, Manly 
to the Spit and now the tremendous Sydney coastal walk.   Having a café in this beautiful location will be 
a wonderful addition for those walkers.

2. Kayaking has become a very popular sport.  The Manly Boatshed have done a good job in providing a 
facility for kayakers.  This upgrade will expand and greatly enhance the facility for those people using our 
great harbour.

3. The local community.  I am sure this will be a wonderful addition for them, just as the upgraded Clontarf 
Marina has been for the Clontarf community.  

4. And finally, the boating community. North Harbour badly needs a updated facility for the community of 
boat owners that have moorings in north harbour (which we are – we  have a yacht moored in North 
Harbour).

We strongly recommend that this application be given approval to proceed.  The building works will provide 
much needed jobs in these difficult times.

Kind regards,
Stephen & Coleman
27 Bower Street, Manly 2095
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